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From: Mrs J. Marley, Clerk to Hackness & Harwood Dale Group Parish Council
Sent: 23 November 2014 18:46
To: Planning .
Subject: Comments on NYM/2014/0720/FL

NYM/2014/0720/FL. Replacement lean to livestock building (part retrospective) (revised scheme to
NYM/2014/0123/FL), St. Athanasius’ monastery, Langdale End

Council strongly objects to this application.

Yet again this application is retrospective. The amount of buildings on the proposed site are already
more than enough - this additional building is simply over-intensification. Its need is not adequately
demonstrated. It is also nearer the beck and therefore prone to flooding. The amendments which
have been made are not considered sufficient to prevent pollution of the watercourse, although Council
hopes that the Environment Agency will submit its own comments on the application.

J Marley {Mrs)

Clerk to Hackness and Harwcod Dale Group Parish Council

{comprising the parishes of Broxa cum Troutsdale, Darncombe cum Langdale End,
Hackness, Harwood Dale, Silpho, and Suffield cum Everley).
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This E-mail and any attachments may contain information that is confidential or
privileged, and is intended solely for the use of the named recipient.

If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or any action taken is prchibited and may be unlawful.

“Any opilnions expressed are those of the author and not necessarily the view of the
Council.
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